
RV Parking – 2025 R5S Cordele, GA 

The County and airport management has built us very nice RV parking facilities.  
As of June 2021, the contest management has now been given complete authority 
to sell, provide, or assign you with a RV parking spot.  Contact Chris Carter (770-
843-4099) for a space assignment.  It will be possible to pre-pay for camping 
during contest registration, based on the number of nights you anticipate being in 
your spot.  With this said, there are a few rules that we’ve observed over the years 
that you should still be aware of: 

1. We will continue with the FBO practice regarding assignment of spaces.  
The only assigned spaces are the old upper 9 spaces to the immediate left of 
the contest office (on grass hill).  These spaces are mainly provided to the 
contest management and a few grandfathered pilots, so if you see one open 
when you arrive, and unless you’ve been specifically assigned one of those 
spaces, do not plan on parking there.  You will be required to move.  Upon 
your arrival to the parking area, you’ll select a parking space on a first come 
first serve basis (in the lower gravel lot) with water and 50-amp power.  If 
you are 30-amp or less, you’ll need a reducer from 50-amp.  Be advised that 
these conditions could change, but this has been consistent for the past 
couple of years since the new parking was developed. 

2. There is a formal driveway for the gravel parking lot just as you arrive at the 
parking area.  Please DO NOT cut across the grass to the parking except via 
the driveway; unless you have an upper old space.  Note: you will actually 
cut across a bit of grass to get to the driveway.  It should be obvious – signs 
will be posted. 

3. You may use your RV to move about the airport, but make sure you have a 
hand-held radio to monitor.  Should we have to launch on Runway 24 and 
you want your RV at the launch point, you may follow the rest of the traffic 
and park to the east of the runway with other vehicles.  You are responsible 
for making arrangements to get it moved back to the assembly area or RV 
parking after the launch. 

4. There is NO grey water dumping.  The contest will attempt to provide 
scheduled grey and/or black water dumping for a fee (amount TBD) by a 
local service.  We will announce at the Pilot’s Meeting what the cost will be, 
if we are able to make that happen.  It will be scheduled and not on-demand 
so sign up and prepay at the contest office.  Additionally, there are a couple 
of full-service RV parks near Cordele if you desire continuous septic 



experience at your site.  Also, there is fee dumping (approx. $10) at the 
Love’s station at the airport Exit 102 as well as at the Pilot station one exit 
south (Exit 101) in Cordele.  If you have a Pilot membership card, dumping 
is discounted as is fuel. 

5. If you take your RV to your trailer for assembly, make sure you are not 
interfering with other pilots.  Also, please do not park in front of portable 
toilets and the dumpster.  No vehicles or assembly should be in front of these 
facilities. 

6. If you bring a towed automobile, please park it in front of your RV to give 
you neighbor room to set outside their RV with an awning out.  There is 
room. 

7. If you are asked to move by airport management or contest management (we 
do have that authority), please just do it without debate.  Thank you. 

 

 


